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Kia ora/Greetings     

 

Parent Conversations 

Now that we are at level one we are 
looking forward to welcoming you 
back to our classrooms.   
 
Please take the time to book in a 
meeting with your child’s teacher.   
 
We are holding the meetings during 
week 12- on the 29th of June, 30th of 
June and 1st of July.  
 
Please go to: 
 
http://schoolinterviews.co.nz/ 
 
Enter this code: 
VANQA 

 

Visit from Peachgrove leaders 
Last week we were visited by the new 
principal at Peachgrove Intermediate, Mr 
West and deputy and assistant principals 
Helen Te Kiri and Vannessa Wetere.  

After the pōwhiri we spent some time 
walking around the school and  discussing 
Knighton Normal’s current direction.   

It was exciting to talk about what the 
schools have in common and to consider 
opportunities for how we can collaborate 
together.   

Pasifika Group  
It has been awesome to see such a large 
group of learners taking the opportunity to 
join our Pasifika group.  The Talents of the 
Pacific Academy is doing an amazing job 
teaching our children songs and dance 
from across the Pacific, as well as infusing 
in other important learning.   

Reminder OOZ Ballot 
A reminder that our out of zone ballot 
closes this Friday.  Please make sure that 
any forms are sent directly to the office 
team.  

 

A school holiday programme operates from the 
school hall each holiday period.  Bookings can 
be made for the holiday programme at 
kasp.aimyplus.com 

For further information about the Holiday 
Programme, please contact: 
Jacqui Baird on 021 819 111 or email her at 
supervisorhp@kasp.co.nz 
 

 
Sports Registrations and 
Payments Due 
 

Hockey -​ closes tomorrow, Wednesday 
17th June. 
 
Inline -​  Friday 19th June. 
 
Netball - ​Wednesday 1st July. 
 

 
Knighton drop off 
Please make sure you find a park 
before your child leaves the car 
on Knighton Road.  Asking your 
children to jump out of a car 

whilst you are stopped in the middle of the 
road is ​not safe​.   

http://schoolinterviews.co.nz/
http://kasp.aimyplus.com/
mailto:supervisorhp@kasp.co.nz


Bring your Bread Tags to school! 

The bread tag story 
Bread Tags for Wheelchairs was started in             
South Africa in 2006 by Mary Honeybun. It               
is a community program where individuals           
and organisations collect bread tags, which           
are sold to a South African plastics             
moulding company, Zibo. The bread tags           
are recycled and used in the manufacture             
of seedling trays. The money raised pays for               
wheelchairs for the less fortunate which           
are purchased through a local pharmacy. 
Currently about 500kg of bread tags are             
collected a month in South Africa, funding             
2-3 wheelchairs. 
These humble bits of polystyrene can           
make a real difference so get your friends,               
family, workplace, church and local cafe           
involved - it's really easy and does not cost                 
you anything. 
 
A collection container can be found at the               
smiley face window :)  
 

Community News/Programmes 
 
 
 

Timetable changes Weekdays 
Most times across the day have changed – 
with services that travel from Silverdale to 
the Transport Centre now leaving around 

five to six minutes earlier than current 
times. There are also a number of changes 
to the times services leave  the Transport 
Centre to Silverdale, the majority of them 

also leaving earlier.  
Be sure to check the new timetables out at 
https://www.busit.co.nz/hamilton-routes/ 
 
 
 
 

 
 
2020 Promotion​ -  

 
All new memberships/licences up to 75% 

discount - Awesome discounts for our 
memberships which is a great time to get 

involved in a new family sport!! 
2020 Memberships are: 

Strider (balance bikes) $5 usually $20 
Sprocket (up to 7yrs old pedal bikes full 

race licence) $50 usually $100 
Regional (8+yrs old club riding) $25 usually 

$75 
Challenge (8+yrs old full race licence) $80 

usually $130 
 

KIDS SPEAK OUT!   
No Confidence – School speeches – 
Bullies - a NIGHTMARE?  
After School Classes: ​Kids gain real      
life skills & have fun! 
LEADERSHIP: Sch Holidays 1-4 days with Certificate -        
Age 10+ 
CHALLENGES: ​Sch Holidays Coping with life      
challenges - Age 10+ 
HIGH SCHOOL Aargh – 1 day, Rules, Study skills,         
Interviews Yr 8 
RING ​Roz 027 248 2888     
www.speak4success.co.nz  

ALL MEMBERSHIPS ARE PART OF OUR 
CLUB & BMXNZ 

 
Baking & Cooking Programme 

Normally $80 now $40 
www.internationalculinarystudio.com 

Code Schoolsb&c2020  
 

Winter School Holiday Programme 
Normally $49 now $30 

www.internationalculinarystudio.com 
Code Schoolswinter2020 

 
  
 
Ngā mihi nui  
  
Stuart Armistead 

https://www.busit.co.nz/hamilton-routes/


Principal 


